
Apollo Music 
Years 4 and 5

Over the last few months, years 4 and
5 were treated to visits from
musicians from Apollo Music Projects.
This is an organisation that brings
live classical music to children.

We had performances from string,
brass, and woodwind quartets.
They performed a range of
classical music that we had not
heard before and some more well
known pieces, even including some
very recognisable theme tunes!
We also had a visit from a
conductor to hear about their role.

At Christmas, we went to Regent Hall
to watch a chamber orchestra perform
a few different pieces and we were
able to ask questions.

These sessions then culminated in a 
trip to the Hackney Empire in the 
Spring where we watched the full 
orchestra perform Schumann’s Fourth
Symphony.


